
 

Set of three introductory modules for universities 

Survey 

 

1) Did you find the eLearning modules on the Chemical Weapons Convention 

and the OPCW useful? 

  

2) Which lessons or branches did you use? In which Faculty/Institution and 

for which degree, master or course did you use these resources?  

 

 

3) After using them in your course, has the awareness of the Chemical 

Weapons Convention and/or the OPCW increased among learners?  

 

4) What is the likelihood that some of the learners apply in the future for a 

vacancy at the OPCW or other International Organization in the realm of 

non-proliferation and disarmament?   

 

 

5) In your view, do these resources increase engagement of undergraduate and 

mid-term professionals with disarmament affairs?  

 

Please kindly send your feedback to the Secretary of the Advisory Board on 

Education and Outreach, at the OPCW Technical Secretariat: Ms Luisa 

SanchezBravo at luisa.sanchezbravo@opcw.org 

mailto:luisa.sanchezbravo@opcw.org

